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I formally write in objection to the Aquind Interconnector 

This outrageous misuse of funds to import energy rather than develop our own sustainable
green options will have terrible implications for the access route through Portsmouth up to
lovedean. Impacting negatively on local areas and disproportionate disruption for residents
and businesses. Businesses already struggling to recover in difficult circumstances. 

I understand The Secretary of State has asked for Clarification from Aquind to the
following points 

1. An alternative electrical connection point to Mannington rejected in 2015

2. The potential impact of the proposed AQUIND Interconnector on the construction
programme for the North Portsea Island Coastal Defence Scheme

3. An update from Aquind on the proposed co-operation agreement between Aquind and
Portsmouth City Council

4. Flood risks issues

5.Update on an agreement for the siting of the Coverter Staion at Lovedean

But we should be asking why this is even considered 

Kind regards 

J Lamer 




